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Rate Increases 

Effective 10/01/19 
 

Rates will increase on 10/01/2019 in California.  
 
Letters to existing policyholders regarding the rate adjustments will be mailed from our office and 
will take effect after the required notification period has elapsed. 
 
All New Business applications signed and dated on the day prior to effective dates, or before should 
use the current premiums. Applications signed and dated on or after each state's respective 
effective date must use the new premium rates. 
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